
In re: Special Education Due Process Case #DP-24-02 

 

FINAL ORDER  

On November 6, 2023, a prehearing conference was held in this case. During the 

conference, the parties entered into a settlement agreement that resolved the issues raised in 

Parent’s due process complaint. 

For that reason, this matter is dismissed with prejudice. 

 

Dated at Montpelier, Vermont, this 7th day of November 2023. 

        David J. Williams 

        Due Process Hearing Office 

        Vermont Agency of Education    

  

 


